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Ms. Cynthia Dearstyne

Kuranda Financial Mortgage, Inc.
617 W Lancaster Ave

Strafford, PA 19087

Dear Cynthia:

I am writing on behalf of the Board of Trustees of the Foundation for Learning in
Tredyffrin/Easttown (“FLITE”) to thank you for your 2013 sponsorship of $250.00 for the
Turkey Trot fundraiser on November 28, 2013, hosted by Seven Summits Physical Therapy &
Fitness, LLC, for the benefit of FLITE.

Since its founding in 2006, FLITE has pursued its mission of supporting excellence throughout
the T/E School District. We make a special effort to ensure that all of our children benefit from
the excellence of our schools. The generosity of good neighbors like you will help us maintain
and grow these programs---programs that are life-changing for many local disadvantaged
children.

We hope you will follow FLITE’s progress by reading our newsletter or visiting our website at
www.flite-pa.org. You may sign up to receive the newsletter via the website or by emailing
info@flite-pa.org .

On behalf of FLITE’s Board of Trustees, and all the children who benefit from FLITE’s
programs, we thank you.

With gratitude,

Evelyn Shreve

As defined by the Internal Revenue service, no goods or services were provided in exchange for
this contribution. Please retain this receipt for tax filing purposes.
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